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July 10, 2018 
 
 
 
Narconon Freedom Center (SA0130110) 
Monika Biddle, Program Director 
505 Keefer Drive 
Albion, MI 49224 
 
SUBJECT:  Closure of license; Substance use disorder follow-up licensure survey for 
Narconon Freedom Center 
 
Dear Ms. Biddle: 
 
On June 14, 2018, the State Licensing Section of the Bureau of Community and Health 
Systems received written electronic correspondence (attached) in which Narconon 
Freedom Center advised the State Licensing Section that the program has ceased its 
operation located at 505 Keefer Drive, Albion, MI 49224, effective June 5, 2018.  A 
follow-up survey was attempted at the licensed location by the State Licensing Section 
on June 14, 2018, which confirmed that Narconon Freedom Center is no longer 
operational, services have ceased, and the building appears to be vacant.   
 
The substance use disorder license for Narconon Freedom Center (SA0130110) is 
closed and the license is no longer valid based upon the attached communication and 
the above-referenced follow-up survey.  No substance use disorder services should be 
provided at the former program location or under the former license name.    
   
 
        

  Kelly Moore, Regulation Officer 
  Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
  State Licensing Section 
  moorek20@michigan.gov  
  (P): 517-281-2756 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment: Narconon closure email 


